The General Manager,

Bharat Heavy Plates and Vessels Ltd,

Vishakapatnam

Dear Sir,

I am sending herewith one Mr. Ramaraju, a student of mechanical engineering from our college. He will be completing his engineering degree this semester and has been a merit student his academics.  He belongs to a poor family and badly in need of some job.  Having known that your organization encourages innovative minds in your collaboration mission with BHEL, I am referring this man as one of the candidates for the announced position of Junior Engineer mechanics.

I am sure that he will prove his mettle to bring laurels to your project. So kindly consider his requisition as one of the candidates for the position.  He has a proven record of accomplishment of sincerity, discipline and encouraging his fellow colleagues to an improved productivity. Kindly consider his suitability and try to give an opportunity to the meritorious student.

Thanking you in anticipation.

Yours truly,

Prof. Ramanarain,

HOD of Mechanical Engineering,

Andhra University.

